June 6, 2024

The Gorman City Commission met on the above date in a Regular meeting with the following present;
Mayor David Perry, Commissioners Robert Ervin, Luis Ramirez, April James, and Bill Miears. Others
attending were City clerk Joni Ettinger, Sheriff Deputy Larry Watson, Margaret Hetrick, Dale Curb, Ruth
Campbell, Mary Jo Dugan, and Josh James.

Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting, noting
corrections of type o’s. Commissioner Ervin made a second motion carried 4-0.

Commissioner Miears made the motion to approve the bills as presented. Commissioner James made a
second, motion carried 4-0.

Notation: the public hearing scheduled for 5:15 was postponed due to agenda not being posted online in
time. The public hearing will be June 252024 @ 3:00 p.m.

Larry Watson gave the sheriff's monthly report. EDC, and Public Works submitted reports.

Dale Curb was present as requested by the commission. Mr. Curb serves as a BOD of the Upper Leon
Municipal River Water District board. He has represented Gorman for 30+ years. The Commission was
appreciative for his service and thanked him for taking time out of his schedule to serve and to meet
with them, so the commission stays in the loop with ULMRWD. Mr. Curb assured the commission that
Upper Leon is working hard to keep the water quality high and that their efforts will never slow.

Mr. Curb informed the commission that the ULRMWD meets on the 4™ Monday of the month @ the
plant. Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to reappoint Dale Curb to the ULMRWD board to serve
representing the city of Gorman. Commissioner Ervin made a second. Motion carried 4-0.

Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to appoint Kim Brown to serve as an EDC board member with a
second from Commissioner Miears. Motion carried 4-0.

Tacy requested the commission reiterate the importance of submitting a workers compensation claim. It
is to be reported as soon as possible upon its occurrence. The commission stated it is also the law.

The 2" reading of Ordinance #2024-06-06 was read. Commissioner Ervin made the motion to pass
approve and adopt said ordinance with the line-item budget amounts. Commissioner Miears made a
second. Motion carried 4-0.

Mayor Perry stated that the Charlie Garrett Memorial Library would hold an open house on Saturday
June 22. The library has new shelving and carpet and a new look. Commissioner Ramirez asked when
the next board of directors meeting would be held for the library board, Mayor Perry said he would find
out and message the date.

There being no further agenda items Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to adjourn the meeting
with a second from Commissioner Ervin. Motion carried 4-0, time was 6:40 p.m.

Mayor David Perry City secretary



